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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace 
Relations 

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Additional Estimates  2011-2012 

Agency - Fair Work Australia 

DEEWR Question No. EW1062_12

Senator Abetz asked on 15 February 2012 , Hansard page 10 

Question

FWA - date GM first discussed with Corrs firm 

Senator ABETZ: All right, when did you first talk to them? Ms O'Neill: Again, I will 
take this on notice, but it was, I suggest, in October of last year. 

Answer

Fair Work Australia has provided the following response:

The former General Manager, Mr Lee first sought advice from Corrs Chambers 
Westgarth and senior counsel following the Senate estimates hearing in February 
2011.
 


